
 

DEPARTMENTAL SUBMISSION 
 

DEPARTMENT:  Public Works - Administration 

FILE NUMBER:  Public Works - Administration-0035 

  

 

 
* RE: 

Submitting Department response to Petition #2022-303, Detroit Metro Sports 
commission, Banner Request 

 
* SUMMARY: 

Detroit Metro Sports Commission request to install 96 banners on various streets from 
December 5, 2022 until December 27, 2022 in order to announce the 2022 Quick Lane 
Bowl. 
 
 

* RECOMMENDATION: 

Approval, provided that the banner installation is in compliance with the banner policy 
adopted by Your Honorable Body.  

 
 
* DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name:  LaDiva Holman   

Position: Executive Administrative Asst. 
 
 

*=REQUIRED 


